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600 Group plc, the industrial laser systems manufacturer issues a news update: 

Further to the news update of 6 June 2024, the Group has completed the sale of the TYKMA Electrox 
business, which is part of the Laser Division, to In2+, an international specialised group in marking and 
traceability.  

The full proceeds of the sale have been applied to partially repay the Group’s facility with Bank of America 
and all jobs at TYKMA Electrox have been preserved. 

The US subsidiaries remain in Chapter 11 in order to obtain protection from creditors and continue the sale 
of the remaining part of Laser Division.  

Negotiations are progressing for the remaining operating business located in the US. However, there can 
be no guarantee that any agreed terms will enable the Company to repay the remainder of the Bank of 
America facility.  

The Board of Directors confirm that the Group continues to be unable to publish the 2023 or 2024 Annual 
Reports due to the continuing uncertainty in respect of Going Concern. 

Pursuant to Rule 41 of the AIM Rules for Companies, the admission of the Company's ordinary shares to 
trading on the AIM market of the London Stock Exchange were cancelled with effect from 3 April 2024.  

 


